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Student Rewards Trip to Hollywood Bowl
As a celebration of outstanding leadership and character, a group 
of our dedicated students enjoyed a well-deserved rewards trip 
to Hollywood Bowl this week. These students have consistently 
demonstrated excellence in their roles as Prefects and 
Ambassadors, going above and beyond to support their peers, 
represent the school, and uphold our school values- Ready, 
Responsible and Respectful.

Throughout the year, they have exemplified the core traits we 
strive to instil in all our students to be self-disciplined, 
understanding, resilient, cooperative, prepared and 
reflective. Their commitment to these traits, both inside and 
outside the classroom, made them the perfect candidates for 
this special recognition.

The trip was filled with laughter, friendly competition, and team 
spirit as students took to the lanes to enjoy an afternoon of 
bowling. It was a fantastic opportunity for them to relax, bond, 
and reflect on their positive impact across the school.

A huge thank you to all staff involved in supporting the event, and 
most importantly, congratulations to our student leaders - your 
efforts do not go unnoticed, and you continue to make us proud!
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